Volume Issue • November 2016

In This Issue:

- □ The end of another busy month, October comes to a close!
- □ Holiday Party Reservation
- □ Ho! Ho! Ho! It's Time for the Club 50 Holiday Parties!
- □ Club 50 Adventures
- □ Big Apple, great adventure!
- □ Get In Tune to Help!
- □ Take a wild guess! What was Club 50 for Halloween?!

The Latest

The end of another busy month, October comes to a close!

First and foremost thank you to all of our members who came to Karen's going away party last month. It was so nice to see all of you there. Karen was overjoyed by the turnout and all of your well wishes! We also hope most of you got the opportunity to welcome our new WSB Event Coordinator, Lynne Paolillo. She is excited to jump right in to the busy holiday season we have ahead of us!

- You wanted it...we brought it back! Lynne joined just in time to travel back to the Big Apple, featuring Ellis Island and the 9/11 memorial. The trip was just as successful as last year. New York City has so much to see, it rarely disappoints. Most of our travelers would agree the 9/11 museum and tour was the highlight of the trip, a truly moving sight and experience for all of us.
 Our annual Club 50 Advisory Board Fall Meeting, took place last month. Thank you to all the members for attending. We had great discussions about what is to come for 2017. We are still in the process of finalizing the upcoming year, and we look
- forward to announcing the itinerary at our travel seminar on February 2, 2017!

**Insiders Scoop: the board meeting was followed by a fabulous lunch at Brelundi (located in the old Watch Factory) in Waltham. Be sure to check it out if you are in the area, plenty of parking, amazing food and great atmosphere!*

- This year our three male Advisory Board members have finished their three year term and we are looking for new members to fill their seats. We would like to keep it even among our female and male members, so if you are interested or know a male club member who is, please let us know!
- The Club 50 Annual Holiday Party season is underway! Hopefully you have received invitations in the mail and we look forward to seeing you all there for another eventful celebration! More information can be found under "Club 50 Opportunities."
- We are excited to embark on our Veterans Day excursion coming up on Thursday, November 10th. Space is still available;
- We are excited to enhance to enhance to enjoy the holiday season with Bright Nights on Thursday, December 1st. We had an amazing turnout on the first day of sign-ups, one bus has already been filled! We are starting a waiting list, and if we get enough, we will do a second bus!

As you can see it has been a very busy time of year for us, and there is no sign of slowing down! Again, I want to take a moment to thank Karen for all her hard work and contributions she made during her time here. She is happily adjusting to her new home in South Carolina with her family.

For those of you who may not have had the opportunity to meet Lynne, she is no stranger to Watertown Savings Bank: She interned here the summers of 2006, 2007, and 2008 in the Marketing Department (you may remember seeing her at the Customer Appreciation cookouts!), working closely with Kelly Cronin, and she also worked as a teller in 2009. If she is not already, she will soon become another familiar face!

Lynne is joining us at an opportune time: She is the perfect person to help Kelly and I as part of the new Community Relations Department: You know how passionate WSB is about helping the community, so they have created an organizational plan to maintain and strengthen our emphasis on participation in community service and at community events – including, of course, the Club 50 program. We want to take all of WSB's events and Club 50 trips to the next level!

So Kelly, Lynne, and I look forward to seeing you soon at one of our WSB community activities!



Retail)

Holiday Party Reservation

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

PLEASE SEAT ME WITH _____

Address

CHOOSE ONE: ____ DEC 7 OR ____ DEC 14 Club 50 Member _____ NUMBER OF GUESTS Club 50 Member _____ Members \$30/\$25* x ____ = \$____ GUESTS \$60/\$55* x ____ = \$____ BUS (\$5 PER PERSON) x ____ = \$ ____ CHECK ONE: ___ BIGELOW AVE.

____ POST 440 NEWTON

TOTAL ENCLOSED

*\$5 Discount PER PERSON with WSB personal Check

MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO WATERTOWN SAVINGS BANK AND MAIL TO: Watertown Savings Bank, Club 50, 60 Main St., Watertown, MA 02472. PLEASE MAIL YOUR RESERVATION BEFORE FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2016.

RESERVATION FORM — CLUB 50 ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY

Club 50 Opportunities

Ho! Ho! Ho!

It's Time for the Club 50 Holiday Parties!

Date: Wednesday, December 7 or 14

The deadline is here! Please be sure to send your RSVPs to us by Friday, November 4

Pricing and reservations: Please see Forms on the left column of this page.

You don't want to miss *the* social event of the season! An evening of dinner, dancing, festive photos with Santa, catching up with friends, and rubbing elbows with local leaders awaits. Join us either the first or second Wednesday in December for our annual soiree at The Westin Waltham-Boston, 70 Third Avenue, Waltham, from 5 to 10 p.m. Dinner is served promptly at 6 p.m.

There is ample parking at the Westin, and valet parking is available. However, if you would rather not drive, we will have bus transportation available from our Bigelow Avenue (East Watertown) branch at 4:30 p.m. and the American Legion Post 440 on California Street in Newton at 4:45 p.m. A reservation is required for bus transportation.

Please see the reservation form for details.



Holiday party fun from 2015

Club 50 Adventures

Veteran's Day Tribute at Log Cabin Thursday, November 10

Bright Nights at Forest ParkLunch & Entertainment at The Delaney House Thursday, December 1

Run for the Roses! featuring Nashville, Memphis & the 143 $^{\rm rd}$ Kentucky Derby $\rm April\ 30\text{-}May\ 7,\ 2017$

Rhineland Discovery September 15-27, 2017

Featured Photo

Big Apple, great adventure!

NYC group at Rockefeller Center! (See image above)

Ah, Club 50 members enjoyed the city sights. From making a visit to Lady Liberty herself, to touring the impactful Ground Zero memorial. The two-day trip was packed with historic sight-seeing and adventures. New York City always has endless amounts to offer. The group could have used an extra day to take in each of the significant landmarks, we couldn't get enough!! However there is one thing I do know for certain, no one left the trip feeling hungry! The group enjoyed a fabulous (and never-ending!) Italian dinner at Carmine's in Time Square. The flavorful four-course meal was a great way to conclude our first day in the city, delizioso!!

Want to see more pictures? Simply click on WSB Photo Album in red on the left. Or find us on Facebook! We're at Watertown Savings Bank-Massachusetts.

On the Go & In the Know

Get In Tune to Help!

De-cluttering your home is all the rage these days, so why not do it for a good cause? **The Waltham Philharmonic Orchestra** is seeking donations of "gently-used" orchestral instruments for their Chesterbrook Music Afterschool curriculum.

Donations of recorders, small violins or cellos, etc., would be greatly appreciated by the children. The Chesterbrook Tenants Association can provide a statement of donations for tax credit purposes. Please contact Stephanie Schaffhausen, Executive Director of the WPO, at 781-891-7968 or admin@wphil.org .



Take a wild guess! What was Club 50 for Halloween?!



Here at the Bank we never miss an opportunity to have fun and celebrate a holiday...especially when the holiday requires costumes! Your Club 50 coordinators dressed to the occasion and represented the travel-loving spirit that we all share! If you can't guess from the picture, we will give you a hint... Connie is dressed as "Where in the World is Carmen San Diego" and Lynne is her "Where's Waldo" counterpart! This dynamic duo is always traveling the world, you never know where you will find them next!